GORDON S. YEARGAN
PRESIDENT

DALLAS, TEXAS

August 26, 1960 [

Mr. A. R. Kendrick, Engineer
0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexdco

Dear Mr, Kendrick:

Re: Bond 311378
Jim Storms, Principal
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission, Obligee

I have your letter of August 24, 1960, and actually the information contained
therein is not what I was hoping you would furnish me. Since this company
does not have a representative in the Farmington, New Mexico, area, I was
hoping that you could assist us in securing competent orfservicing companies
to plug these wells and clean up the area as suggested in Mr. Payne's letter
of August L, 1960,

Since Mr. Payne did suggest this, I thought that perhaps you would be in a
position to give us the assistance rather than cur having to either handle
it by telephone, correspondence, or by having to assign it to someone there
with whom we are not familiar. If you cannot do so, please let us know and
the solution to this problem will be pursued in another manner.

Very truly yPurs,

A1 } '
s e
Henry Ydted, Exsminer
Fidelity and Surety Claims

Jie

cc: Mr., Oliver E, Payne
0il Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa fe, New Mexdco A




